
 

06th December 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

School Christmas dinner this year will be served on Wednesday 18th December. As always, 
we are asking for an indication in advance of whether children will be wanting a Christmas 
meal on the day and, if so, what their choices are. If parents could therefore detach and return 
the below slip to school that would be extremely useful.  
 
This year, the main menu will be as follows: 
 

Main Option Vegetarian Options Pudding 

Roast Turkey Meal 
Cheese Flan or Quorn 

Fillet 
A variety of Christmas-

themed puddings 
 
Please note that there will be no Jacket Potato or Chilled Choice options on this day. We also 
know that some children love the Cheese Flan but would also like some pigs in blankets, so 
we have included an option to tick this below!  
 
If children with allergies would like to circle the dinner option and pudding option on their 
bespoke menu please and hand back to the office. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Christmas dinner on 18th December (Please tick an option and return to school) 
 

Childs Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………    Class………………. 

 

On 18th December they would like (please tick). 

 

Traditional Christmas Turkey Dinner            

 

Cheese Flan 

They would like pigs in blankets with the cheese flan  

 

Quorn Fillet   

 

I will provide a packed lunch      

 

ANSTON HILLCREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hawthorne Avenue, South Anston, 

Sheffield S25 5GR 
Tel.  01909 550022 

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Rayner 
school@anstonhillcrest.org 

 

“Making a difference” 
 

Our values are: RESPECT, RESILIENCE, 
TEAMWORK, KINDNESS and ASPIRATION 

 

mailto:anstonhillcrestprimary@rotherham.gov.uk

